
INFANT ROOM
NEWSLETTER

Email:
awright@lakeharrietumpreschool.org
bess@lakeharrietumpreschool.org
Phone: (612)926-8043

We deeply appreciate your
support and understanding as we
are navigating the recent staffing
transition. Welcoming a new
teacher always brings changes,
and your kind words and flexibility
have meant so much. We are
actively pursuing a new hire to
assume the lead infant room
teacher position.

Gratitude Transition Update

May 1: Annual Spring Program
We welcome all of our families
to attend this end of the year
event. 5:30pm in the church
sanctuary
May 26: NO SCHOOL -
Memorial Day

The sun is shining, the days are
getting longer, and we are so
excited to enjoy more outdoor
time with your little ones! We
look forward to stroller walks,
exploring sensory bins with
flowers and grass, and
watching the leaves grow on
the trees outside our window.

Spring is Here!

As we celebrate Teacher
Appreciation Week, we want to
take a moment to express
heartfelt gratitude to our
incredible infant room team,
Mel & Vianna. Their warmth,
patience, and dedication shine
through in every diaper
change, bottle feed, and
snuggle. We are so lucky to
have such a nurturing group
caring for your babies each
day.

Thank You, Teachers!
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